M Gma i| Morgan Patton <morgan@eacmarin.org>

Postponement of January Meeting Agenda ltem 6b: CD-0006-20
Coastal Point Reyes Management Plan <PointReyesManagementPlan@coastal.ca.gov> Thu, Jan 7, 2021 at 2:26 PM

Hello -

Please be advised that the California Coastal Commission’s public hearing regarding CD-0006-20, the National Park
Service’s General Management Plan Amendment for Point Reyes National Seashore and north district of the Golden
Gate National Recreation Area, has been postponed and will not occur on January 14. A new hearing date for this
item will be announced once it is scheduled.

We kindly request that you continue to direct any correspondence to the PointReyesManagementPlan@
coastal.ca.gov email inbox.

Thank you.

California Coastal Commission

Office of Energy, Ocean Resources and Federal Consistency
455 Market Street, Suite 300

San Francisco, California 94105
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